
Thurgood Bridge Repairs

From time to time, over the next 
few weeks, the Thurgood Bridge 
will be closed to allow essential 
repairs to be carried out by the 

Community Payback Team. 
It is not possible to say exactly when repairs 
will be carried out as it depends of the 
availability of labour to carry out the work. 
However this is most likely to take place on 
Fridays, Sundays or Mondays.
When the path is closed appropriate signage 
and closure tape will be put in place.
When work is finally finished we will put up 
Notices to this effect.
We apologise for any inconvenience but it is 
essential these repairs are carried out.
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